
  

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF MONTGOMERY 
TOWNSHIP, MONTGOMERY COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA, TO RECOGNIZE 
TOWNSHIP RESIDENT ROY RODRIGUEZ FOR HIS VOLUNTEER SERVICE 

 

WHEREAS, Roy Rodriguez, a long-time resident of the Township, is about to step down as the 
Chair of the Township’s Shade Tree Commission; and 

WHEREAS, Roy has served on the Shade Tree Commission for 26 years and on the Open Space 
Committee for 18 years; and 

WHEREAS, Roy was intimately involved with the planning, design, and development of 
Memorial Grove, a place of quiet contemplation and remembrance; and  

WHEREAS, Roy served on the Korean War Memorial America-Korea Alliance Peace Park 
Committee which worked tirelessly to establish a memorial to honor the veterans who served in 
the Korean War and provide a site for reflection; and  

WHEREAS, Montgomery Township is better because of his long-standing commitment and 
efforts on our behalf. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Supervisors of Montgomery 
Township, Montgomery County, Pennsylvania, that Roy Rodriguez be commended and thanked 
for his years of volunteer service and dedication to Montgomery Township. 

AND, FURTHER, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Supervisors renames the annual Arbor 
Day tree giveaway to the Roy Rodriguez Annual Tree Giveaway. 

RESOLVED, at the duly convened meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Montgomery 
Township conducted on this 11th day of July 2022. 

 

              
Tanya C. Bamford, Chairwoman   Candyce Fluehr Chimera, Vice-Chairwoman 

 

              
Annette M. Long, Member    Beth A. Staab, Member 

 

              
Audrey R. Ware, Member     Attest:  Carolyn McCreary, Secretary 


